
Missy Free Memorial Scholarship 

Award 

This $500-$1,000 award is in loving memory of Missy Free who passed away in 

October 2019 after a battle with cancer. She is a  beloved wife, mother, and 

Eastland community member. She spent many years on the Eastland School Board, 

helped with the Pitter-Patter Pantry, and supported many Lanark Methodist Church 

functions. She had a servant’s heart and loved helping others.  

 

Eligibility:  ALL seniors graduating from high school are eligible to apply. YOU DO 

NOT HAVE TO BE COLLEGE BOUND 

 

Purpose:  to provide financial assistance to an Eastland graduate to help with their 

future plans.  

 

How to apply?   Students interested in applying for this award should write a 1-2 

page essay that includes the following information: 

• Who you are: (give details and background information about yourself) 

• What you’ve been involved in: (work, extra-curriculars, service, etc.) 

• What your future plans are: 

• What you would do with the money: 

 

This Scholarship Award is open to ALL seniors, even those not headed to 

college! Turn in your Missy Free Memorial Scholarship Essay to          

Mrs. Pilgrim by March 16th.  


